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How Can I Better Manage My Short-Term Cash? 

 
Tampa, Florida (January, 2010).  According to Julio C. Muniz., a 
Certified Financial Planner (CFP), a Chartered Life Underwriter 
(CLU), and author of this article,  for the vast majority of people, 
it is essential to keep a portion of their assets in liquid form in 
order to meet monthly commitments.  
  For example, most families have to meet their mortgage or 
rent payments, grocery, utility, and transportation bills out of 
their monthly paychecks. There are a host of other expenses 
that arise from month to month, such as auto insurance, that 
help keep the pressure on the family cash flow.  
  If people are fortunate enough to have anything left over 
once all the expenses have been met, then they can worry about 
saving or investing for the future.  
  The paychecks that you deposit in your checking account, 
which seem to swiftly disappear as you pay monthly expenses, 
constitute a portion of your short-term cash. The money is no 
sooner in your bank account than it flows out again as payment 
for goods and services.  
  However, because the money that we use to meet our 
monthly expenses is so liquid, there is a tendency to simply look 
at it as a method of payment. We often leave more than we need 
in our checking accounts, gaining little or no interest until we 
need it for a future expense.  
  By actively managing the short-term cash that passes 
through your hands, you can provide a means of saving for the 
future. You can use this money to increase your net worth with 
little or no additional risk to your principal.  
 Find additional free online resources, including articles, 
calculators, newsletters, e-seminars and glossary of financial 
terms online at www.munizandassociates.com.  



 
Remember that the Employee Assistance Program (EAP) is a 
benefit available to all employees and dependents of companies 
contracted with Wood & Associates for providing confidential 
free professional assistance 24-hours a day, 7 days a week.  
Remember that you or a dependent may contact your EAP 
regarding any concern that you might have – you don’t have to 
wait until a problem becomes big to seek help.  Above all, keep 
in mind that concerns develop over time but the way you 
address them can be changed.  If you are experiencing financial 
concerns, all you need to do is call your EAP and you will be 
directed to our experienced team of counselors.   It is that 
simple. We will help you cope, find assistance, and guide you 
down the path to effectively dealing with your financial worries. 
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